
September 11, 2022 
 
Just a quick update to urge you to attend the Elbert County Commissioners' Meeting on 
Wednesday, September 14th, at 9:00 a.m. The commissioners have stated that they do not 
want to continue the issue of the 1041 Zoning Regulations again, so it is almost certain that they 
will be voting on them at this meeting. These regulations will govern large projects such as 
transmission lines, and wind and solar facilities. Public feedback has been considered as they 
revise this important document.  
 
As mentioned in previous updates, Xcel has been very interested and invested in these 
regulations, and they have had their attorneys send two letters with "suggestions" to our 
commissioners. The letters can be accessed in the links below.  
 
Most recent (and probably final) draft of the 1041 Zoning Regulations 
 
Two letters from Xcel Attorneys 
 
We hope to see you at the meeting! 
 

https://civicclerk.blob.core.windows.net/stream/ELBERTCOCO/a0a815e7-c9d9-4b3c-a5dc-3695c271a8d5.pdf?sv=2015-12-11&sr=b&sig=m%2Fe0uEKJtBkN39QzYQO9oL5i9KUA7USE5jWGeAD674w%3D&st=2022-09-11T22%3A00%3A10Z&se=2023-09-11T22%3A05%3A10Z&sp=r&rscc=no-cache&rsct=application%2Fpdf
https://civicclerk.blob.core.windows.net/stream/ELBERTCOCO/c9855e23-6835-48d5-9e29-ce60fd435dc9.pdf?sv=2015-12-11&sr=b&sig=xW4B5mDcsk7sJ%2FaZQth%2FWjs2SMQsM3zDcRI%2BF71eEaE%3D&st=2022-09-11T21%3A54%3A24Z&se=2023-09-11T21%3A59%3A24Z&sp=r&rscc=no-cache&rsct=application%2Fpdf

